On Thursday, September 26, 2013 at Beaver Creek, Senior Resource Services was the recipient of the
CASTA (Colorado Association of Transit Agencies) Award for the small transit system of the year in
Colorado. Senior Resource Services is a non-profit that serves Weld County seniors with transportation.
The services provided by this non-profit are free. Using 200 compassionate volunteers willing to give of
their time and using their own vehicles provides the elderly the access to go to medical appointments,
grocery shopping, hair appointments and special events. In August these volunteers provided 527 rides.

The award was presented to the SRS Board on October 1* at the quarterly board meeting.

Photo caption-The CASTA award was presented to the Board at the Oct 1st meeting. From left to right-
Julie Jensen, Ed Gibbs, Beth Gibbs-Board Chair, DeeAnn Groves- Executive Director, Liz Sage-
Secretary/Treasurer, Lisa Mangum, and Will Jones



